
Let me start by stating that I do not own a bunch of guns. But I will state that this bill is just another intrusion into the rights of honest 
Oregonians. It should never have been drafted. This state was once a wonderful place to live. The auto license plates once said it all 
“Pacific Wonderland”. But sadly it no longer is. You that seek power in our states capital are destroying the wonderful state of 
Oregon with ridiculous laws such as this. Law abiding citizens should not be penalized because you are not bright enough to 
understand that criminals don’t obey laws. Taking away gun rights from law abiding citizens is the wrong way to accomplish 
anything. Start by taking down the criminals who choose to use a gun or any other item to harm others. Guns are a inanimate item 
only as good or as bad as the person using it


